
Bob Rice 

From: Scott Peerman [scott@owt.org]
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2008 11:50 AM
To: Bob Rice
Cc: kim@owt.org
Subject: RE: IL-313 Renewal
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4/8/2008

Bob, 
  
Yes, we do intend to lease both certificates.  Thank you very much for catching my mistake. 
  
-Scott Peerman 
  
From: Bob Rice [mailto:ricerd@wrd.state.or.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2008 11:46 AM 
To: scott@owt.org 
Cc: kim@owt.org 
Subject: RE: IL-313 Renewal 
  
Hi Scott, 
  
The renewal form only lists Certificate 32364.  Previously Certificate 32364 and 5636 were leased 
instream.  Did you intend to lease both WRs? 
  
Thanks! 

--Bob 
 
Bob Rice 
Field Services Division 
Water Resources Department 
725 Summer Street NE, Suite A 
Salem, Oregon  97301-1266 
(503) 986-0885 
Fax: 503.986.0903 
www.wrd.state.or.us 

From: Scott Peerman [mailto:scott@owt.org]  
Sent: Monday, April 07, 2008 11:42 AM 
To: Bob Rice 
Cc: kim@owt.org 
Subject: IL-313 Renewal 
  
Hi Bob, 
  
A signed renewal for IL-313.  Please deduct the fee from OWT’s General Funds account. 
  
Thanks! 
  
  
  
Scott Peerman 
Project Technician 
Oregon Water Trust 
ph. (503) 226-2353 
www.owt.org 
  


